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SYDNEY – From March 9-13, Assistant Secretary for Terrorist Financing and Financial Crimes

Elizabeth Rosenberg traveled to Canberra and Sydney, Australia. While in Australia, she met with

government officials, private sector representatives, and independent security experts to discuss

regional security issues, developments in the digital assets ecosystem, and other illicit finance

issues. Assistant Secretary Rosenberg expressed her appreciation for the strong U.S.- Australia

partnership across these issues and welcomed the opportunity to continue working closely

together by sharing information, best practices, and creative solutions to challenges that affect both

countries.
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